BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Regular Meeting of March 31, 1966. Members present: J. Eugene Corriveau Robert M. Chase

David E. Andrews Roland G. Beauregard

Meeting was called to order by Acting Chairman J. E. Corriveau at 8:05 P.M.
Minutes of the previous regular meeting were approved as most

Minutes of the previous regular meeting were approved as read on a motion of R.Beauregard and (2) by Chase. Vote unanimous. Minutes of the Special Meeting of March 22, 1966 were approved as read on a motion of R.Chase and (2) by Andrews. Unanimous.

The board reviewed a plan of George Whitten on Center St. This plan has not yet been submitted for approval.

John Dolan of Phillips Dr. presented a bid for the new typewriter to be purchased but since the town is purchasing several typewriters, the board suggested he consult with the selectmen.

Edward Cameron informed the board that Brook and Nason Streets were accepted as town streets in 1878. Corriveau said all the board will require is that the Town Clerk send notification to this board that the book from which the information came is an official Town Book.

In reviewing the GREEN ACRES subdivision the board finds that changes have been made and recorded in Dedham. Walter Millette of Grafton will be requested to submit the latest plan showing these drainage changes so that the Highway Supt. can estimate the cost of alleviating the flooding problem.

The clerk was requested to send for additional copies of Sub. Rules and Regulations including 1966 amendments, also 5 copies of the Urban Planning Memo.

On a unanimous vote, the next meeting of the board has been canceled due to Holy Thursday.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ.

Respectfully submitted.

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Poland H. Beauregard
Devide Outens